
This Board does not have any occupational licensing regulations.  They did provide input on the 

regulations for methods of testing equipment and construction and installation of new boilers required 

to be inspected by the Boiler Inspection Act and for inspection and certificate fees for such boilers.  The 

Boiler Inspection Program has helped to maintain the health and safety of Nebraska citizens. 


